Andrew Boff

London Assembly Member

Department: International Relations

Our ref: MGLA200717-1391

Date: 7 August 2017

Dear Mr Boff

Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email which was received by the Greater London Authority on 19 July. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You asked:

- 1. Please supply the list of countries who were invited to the Diplomatic reception on 31st January 2017.
- 2. Please supply the list of countries who attended the Diplomatic reception on 31st January 2017.

Our response to your request is as follows:

- 1. Invitations to the diplomatic reception held in London's Living Room on 31st January 2017 were sent to all Embassies and High Commissions listed in the London Diplomatic List, which is maintained by the Foreign & Commonwealth Office and can be found at:
 - https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/591947/London_Diplomatic_List_-_February_2017.pdf
- 2. Guests attending the event were given name badges on arrival, but attendance was not formally recorded.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you quote the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Rees

International Relations

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the complaints procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information